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	Question: I would like to check that consortium bids are allowed under the terms of this tender? You explicitly state that sub-contracting is not permitted, but I assume that, so long as all parties to the consortium are named in the original tender submission, this will be acceptable. As I believe you are the named contact for clarification questions for this tender and the others being let for Invest in Cornwall, could you confirm that consortium bids are acceptable for all of these tenders (TEN390 Website & Social Media and TEN389 Marketing and Branding.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Answer: As stated in page 17 of the Tender Specification document “the subcontracting of aspects of this commission will not be considered.” Should tenderers choose to submit a bid as part of a collaborative arrangement, they must do so as one unified legal entity. Each tender application must be submitted individually and will be assessed in accordance to the specification. 

	2
	Question: As an initiative directed at promoting investment into Cornwall, on paper it would seem that awarding this work to an agency based outside of the area would be a conflict. Can you clarify your position on this? We are working with Cornwall Council currently and would love to extend this to Invest in Cornwall but are concerned that our geographical location would count against us? 
Answer: Submissions will be assessed against the criteria outlined in the assessment section of the tender. Tenderers will not be penalised if they are not based in Cornwall however the appointed agency will be required to travel to Cornwall on a regular basis for meetings with Invest in Cornwall. Please note, travel expenses are covered within the tender budget, any additional costs incurred will need to be covered by the agency.




